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5th May 2023 

Dear parents/ carers, 

What a super day we had today in the lead up to 

the Coronation this weekend.  The school was 

awash with red, white and blue and some 

brilliant royal costumes including a fabulous royal 

horse! 

 

 

 

PSA Great Coronation 

Bake Off! 

Thank you so much to Nicki Powter 

for organising this fantastic event.  

We had 38 entries which were 

judged by the fabulous Mel Pimblett, 

Laura Rehne and Vicky Richardson.   

Thank you to everyone who also 

supported the cake sale after school 

today and of course our wonderful 

PSA for organising. 
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Well done to everyone that took part and congratulations to: 

 KS1 & Nursery KS2 Siblings Staff 

1st  Seth M (Year 2) Libby E (Year 4) James & George 

L (Years 3 & 1) 

Mrs Espie 

2nd William P (Year R) 

& Davey O (Year 2) 

Holly C & Esme 

M (Year 5) 

Joshua & Oliver 

P (Years 4 & 1) 

Mrs Cowell 

3rd Annabelle M (Year 

1) 

Alexis C (Year 6) Wren & Rowan T 

(Years 5 & 4) 

 

 

Congratulations also go to Charlotte (Yr 5), Harrison (Yr 1) and Chloe (Yr 3) who received 

the judges recommendation award for their fabulous crown cookies. 
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Continuing with the Coronation, celebrations will be on-going over the 

weekend in Henham, including… 
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Nursery Skye 

Reception Henry P & Hudson 

Year 1 Edward & George L 

Year 2 Freya & Harrison 

Year 3 Alba & Ethan 

Year 4 Jack Gu & Olive 

Year 5 Harry W & Holly 

Year 6 Alexis & Toby 

 

  

House Points: well done to the Red team! 

 

Following Essex Health and Safety guidance, a reminder that children should 

not be wearing earrings during PE lessons.  Please remove earrings before 

the children come to school; thank you! 

Red Green Purple Blue 
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Please find below information from the Essex Child and Family Wellbeing Service as well 

as the timetable and information for Spangles Children’s Centre which is now located at 

The Peter Kirk centre in Stansted. 
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A date for your diaries! 

 

Have a super bank holiday weekend everyone, 

Kim 

Kim Hall 

Headteacher 
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